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Fatal Crash Investigation 
 

Hanover, Va. – On Saturday, May 14, 2022, at approximately 9:40 p.m., deputies responded to 
the intersection of Mountain Road (Route 33) and Devonwood Road for a two vehicle crash. 

The preliminary investigation revealed that a 2021 Dodge pick-up truck was traveling 
eastbound on Mountain Road when it crossed into the westbound lane and collided with a 
2013 Subaru sedan head-on.  

The Subaru was occupied by four individuals that were all transported to VCU Medical Center 
by Hanover Fire-EMS. The driver, and sole occupant of the 2021 Dodge pick-up, was also 
transported to VCU Medical Center. 

The front seat passenger in the 2013 Subaru, Taylor Carr Lynn Klug, 23, Fredericksburg, was 
pronounced deceased at the hospital. 

Investigators are still collecting information regarding this crash. 

We extend our deepest condolences to the family of Taylor Klug during this difficult time. 
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